
 
“I participate in the city’s Charitable Campaign 
because checking a few boxes can change a lot of 
lives: It’s that easy, it’s that simple, it’s that important.” 

- Commissioner Dan Saltzman 
 

“The City’s charitable giving campaign allows me to 
donate without ever having to write a check. It’s 
simple, convenient, and leverages great things for our 
city.” 

- Commissioner Nick Fish 
 

“The Charitable Campaign is a wonderful opportunity 
for City employees to share their blessings with 
children and families when they need it most.” 

- Commissioner Randy Leonard 
 

“City of Portland employees give over and above the 
call of duty in many ways. The charitable giving 
program’s success is just one way that City staff give 
back to our community, and I appreciate everyone 
who participates.” 

- Commissioner Amanda Fritz 
 
 
 
The City’s Combined Charitable Campaign is being 
extended for one week.  The new deadline for returning 
pledge forms to your bureau representative is November 7. 
 
 

You make a difference. 
 

Please give. 


